
 

 

 

 

 
School Uniform -  

Please remember that our 

uniform policy expects all chil-

dren to wear all black foot-

wear.  All black trainers are fine 

but no large coloured patterns/

logos, coloured soles or col-

oured laces. If children are 

bringing different trainers for 

the Daily Boost, this is fine, but 

children must wear their black 

footwear in class. We continue 

to have a large stock of plim-

solls for children to change into 

if they have not brought appro-

priate footwear.   

Trainers for PE do not need to 

be black 

No jewellery  

On PE days, pupils should bring 

their PE kits to school with 

them so they can get changed 

before the lesson. 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinners is £10.00 

per week. 

Dinners can be ordered and 

paid for  through  

My Child at School App 

http://

www.mychildatschool.com/ 

 GDPR 

Emergency contacts for chil-

dren 

‘If you provide emergency con-

tact details, please ensure you 

have checked with the contact 

that they are happy for you to 

share these details with us’ 

NO SMOKING SIGNS 

Due to the health and 

safety of the children 

could we remind par-

ents/carers not to 

smoke outside the 

school perimeter  

Thank you 
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Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

A note from the Principal 

Hello, 

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter 
break and feel refreshed for the term ahead. 

Although dampened by the weather, we had 
fun celebrating with the Egg Competition and 
Spring Bonnet parade in school—see Twitter 
for photos and more details.  

I have been working with school ambassadors 
and one of the ideas they had was to have a 
Y5 and Y6 benchball competition. It took place 
this week and well done to the Blue team who 
won! 

We ended the week with Knighton Mead’s 
Got Talent 2023. all finalists were incredible 
and a huge well done to our 1st, 2nd and 3rd 
places. The judges (including guests from LCFC 
in the Community and Greenhouse Sports) 
were blown 
away with the 
enthusiasm, 
courage and tal-
ent. 

Miss Slinger 
A message from 
TMET: 

As you are all aware the planning of the perma-
nent build for Brook Mead Academy is well un-
derway. The public consultation is now live. All 
of us are really excited about having a state of 
the art, brand new secondary school in our trust 
and in our city. I would be really grateful if you 
would take the time and respond to the consul-
tation so that the planning department gets a 
good representation of views from different 
stakeholders. 

To engage in the consultation please go 
to https://planning.leicester.gov.uk/Planning/

Display/20230328 , click the “comment on 
this application” link at the top of the 
webpage. Any personal information (name, ad-
dress, email) will remain private and not be pub-
lished by the council as part of the application 
review process. 

Twitter 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with news and 
events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 

Primary Leadership Team 

#collaboration #community 

We will be celebrating the King’s Corona-

tion on Friday 5th May. There will be a 

playground picnic (weather permitting) 

with a special lunch of hotdogs and 

chips. Please order your child’s lunch on 

the MCAS app by Fri-

day 28th April.  

Children are also invit-

ed to wear red, white 

and blue clothing or 

celebration clothing - dress for the occa-

sion! 

We will be sharing the celebrations on 

Twitter throughout the day.  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fplanning.leicester.gov.uk%2FPlanning%2FDisplay%2F20230328&data=05%7C01%7Cjslinger%40knighton-tmet.uk%7C8f2a0086b86f4619407c08db4257b9e0%7C5164057721a14ce38bc85bb90cabad75%7C0%7C0%7C638176716786
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fplanning.leicester.gov.uk%2FPlanning%2FDisplay%2F20230328&data=05%7C01%7Cjslinger%40knighton-tmet.uk%7C8f2a0086b86f4619407c08db4257b9e0%7C5164057721a14ce38bc85bb90cabad75%7C0%7C0%7C638176716786
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It's empathy. 
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Upcoming Dates 

Tues 25th April—Y3 class assem-

bly  

Thurs 27th April—strike school closure 

Fri 28th April—sponsored ColourDash  

Mon 1st May—bank holiday 

Tues 2nd May—strike school closure  

Fri 5th May—Coronation celebrations  

Mon 8th May—bank holiday  

Tues 9th May—Fri 12th May—Y6 SATs week 

Tues 16th May 9:10am —Reception Class 

assembly (parents welcome)  

Weds 24th May-Thurs 25th May—Y6 resi-

dential to London  

Mon 29th May—Fri 2nd June—HALF TERM 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Good to be Green— 

well done to all of our badge winners this week! 

 

 
No badges were 
given this week 
due to Knighton 
Mead’s Got Tal-

ent taking 
place.  

 

Character Muscle of the Week 

- week beginning  24th April— 

 RESPECT 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Macaulay class for your wonder-

ful attendance  and Cavendish class for your amaz-

ing punctuality this week. 

We have had such a wonderful week of attendance 

and punctuality, please keep up your hard work. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Edwards  

Class % Attendance 

Macaulay 99.5% 

Lansdowne 96.2% 

Richmond 95.4% 

Hughenden 97.9% 

Lothair 95.8% 

Sheriden 95.8% 

Cavendish 96.6% 

Whole School Attend-

ance  
96.7% 


